Thomas E. Bowe Elementary School November Report

Submitted by: Wanda Pichardo

ADMINISTRATION:

• Staff Evaluations (November)

Tenured Certified Staff	5
Non-Tenured Certified Staff	1
Non-Certified Staff	0

- Committee Meetings
 - PDS Committee met on October 22nd and on November 12th
 - PBIS Committee met on November 13th
 - Safety Committee met on November 4th
- PTO Meetings
 - November 19th at 6:30 at the Bullock School
- Professional Development
 - The PDS Liaison Teachers and our Rowan Professor in Residence (PIR) have observed several of our classrooms and have met to discuss goals for our school.
 - Teachers using the Go Math program will receive PD on 11/12. This PD will take place at Bullock School. Teachers will articulate on the new math program. Mrs. Sheridan facilitated the articulation.
 - All teachers continue to participate in Common Planning Time.
 - Teachers are discussing instruction and planning for student achievement.
 - Literacy Coach and Math Supervisor met with each grade level to provide instructional support.

INSTRUCTION / STUDENT NOTES:

- A Family Fun Night will be held on November 16th. Over 200 Families are registered to participate in lessons, raffles, and shopping for books.
- Several Classrooms have had Writer's Celebrations to showcase the students work. Parents have been invited to celebrate in their children's success with writing.
- There will be a Scholastic Book Fair from November 16th through November 20th.

OPERATIONS:

- A Security Drill is planned for late November.
- The Fire Drill was completed on 11/3/15.

FACILITIES:

There have been several leaks by the Gym and in one classroom. Other than that, the building is in working order

NURSES:

- Mrs. Begolly has participated in several I&RS and 504 meetings.
- She continues to complete the students' screenings.

COMMUNITY:

- Parent/Teacher conferences will be held the week on November 16-20. On those days, the students will be dismissed early, 1:30pm.
- Positive Behavior Support program continues to be a focus At Bowe School. The students are beginning to demonstrate a common language and understand the expectations for "Bringing their A game". Pictures of PBS award winners have been featured on several bulletin boards throughout the school.

UPCOMING EVENTS:

- Nov. 16-20: Parent/Teacher Conferences
- Nov. 16-20: Book Fair
- November 16th: Family Fun Night